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I would like to thank the College of Medicine and Health for awarding this travel bursary 

which enabled me to travel to the 29th European College of Neuropsychopharmacology 

(ECNP) Congress in Vienna.  

 

The ECNP Congress is a scientific meeting for disease-orientated brain research, and brings 

together neuroscientists, psychiatrists, neurologists and psychologists from around the 

world. This meeting provided the platform to present my work on the role of the Gut 

Microbiota in Depression and to interact with world renowned neuroscientists and clinician-

researchers. 

 

I highly recommend the ECNP conferences to anyone interested in brain research. 

 


